
Scarlett Johansson Has a New
Mystery Man

After  Scarlet
Johansson’s split with ex-hubby Ryan Reynolds, the rumor mill
was buzzing with candidates thought to be her next boyfriend,
but a source has finally confirmed the name of her current
romance.  The actress is dating the New York-based advertising
executive, Nate Naylor, a pal of the pair confirmed to People.
 “They’ve been dating for five months,” said the source, who
also mentioned that they’re trying to keep the relationship
private.

How do you keep a new relationship under wraps?

Cupid’s Advice: 

Getting  back  into  the  dating  scene  after  a  breakup  or  a
divorce can be tricky.  Here are some ways to keep things
simple:
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1. Keep quiet: Your first few dates after getting out of a
serious relationship can be a little shaky, so only tell one
or two people close to you that you’re seeing someone until
you think the relationship is ready for exposure.

2. Social media: Keep the relationship status on your Facebook
out of the situation.  People love gossip, and changing your
status will make the topic free game for anyone with access to
your page.

3. New places: Avoid going to the same places that you used to
frequent with your ex.  People will realize that your old
partner is missing, and without knowledge of the split, could
bring  up  some  topics  that  could  result  in  awkward
conversations.

How did you keep your new relationship under wraps?  Share
your comments below.


